
1 Davis Drive Narromine, NSW

Executive style 4 br brick home

Price : SOLD 4 2 4

Enjoy the space and privacy this beautiful 4 br brick home,
situated on a generous 1.4 acre block. This tastefully decorated
home features a large open plan living area with dining, family
and kitchen areas combining to open out to a spacious
undercover outside entertaining area. The kitchen has an electric
fan forced oven, gas cooktop and dishwasher. There is also an
entertainment/lounge room, sunroom, office, main and ensuite
bathroom, linen press, laundry with extra shower and toilet. The
main bedroom has built in wardrobes and two of the remaining 3
bedrooms have walk-in robes. There is a double lockup garage
and large carport area. The entire home has ducted reverse cycle
air-conditioning and has a combination of tiled flooring in the
entertaining areas and carpet flooring in the living areas. There is
a security system and electric hot water installed.
The block itself is 5621 sqm and has landscaped gardens with
lush grass areas, scattered shade trees, a stocked pond and
pergola all combining to offer a very relaxing setting. The
property also has a bore (43m) providing ample water for the
garden in addition to town water. There are 3 small
storage/garden sheds and a perimeter fence for privacy.
1 Davis Drive is certainly one of the top shelf properties now
obtainable in Narromine township and setting high standards. We
highly recommend this property and urge you to take advantage
of this opportunity to purchase a very appealing executive home.

Inspections strictly by appointment

Agent declares interest

This information has been obtained from our vendor(s). We make
no representations to its accuracy. All computer images, maps
and photographs are indicative only. We are merely passing the
information on. Interested parties should make their own
enquiries.
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